
Obelisk House, 
Drybridge, 
Drogheda, 
co. Louth. 
041-9836017. 

30* January, 2003. 

The Environmental Protection Agency, 
P.O. Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wefiord. 

Dear Sirs, 

I wish to voice my concern in relation to the proposed erection of the incinerator at 
Carranstown, Duleek. I am not against the proposal in principle to erect an incinerator 
but I am fearful of the emissions that will emanate from the operation of the incinerator if 
not properly managed. I have had experience of living beside the Cement factory 
outside Duleek for many years and I am of the opinion that my children developed 
asthma as a result of emissions from that factory. 

I understand that the Environmental Protection Agency will be charged with monitoring 
the operation of the incinerator. I wish to put on record that I have no real confidence in 
that agency and wish to know what safeguards you propose to put in place to ensure that 
myself and my family’s health are -not compromised as a result of the operation of this 
incinerator. 

Yours faithfully, 

Thomas Cooney 

C.C. An Bord Pleanala, Irish Life Centre, Abbey Street, Dublin 1. 
cc. lndaver Ireland, 4 Haddington Terrace, Dun Laoghaire, Co. Dublin. 
C.C. The Environmental Section, Planning Department, Meath County Council, Navan. 

” -- . . . 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 25-07-2013:14:28:39


